
Construction of Pedestrian Bridge—Urraween Road 

(between Maryborough Hervey Bay Road and Pantlins Lane)   

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

 Design, fabrication and installation of the 
pedestrian bridge including construction of 
abutments and piers; 

 Reinstatement of affected areas including 
turfing and scour protection. 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for the construction of a 
prefabricated steel truss bridge with fibre 
reinforced plastic decking to span an open drain 
and connect to a future concrete footpath in 
Urraween Road, Hervey Bay. 

 

The design and construction project forms part of 

Council’s improvement of pedestrian infrastructure 

along Urraween Road, Hervey Bay and is supported 

by the Queensland Government’s Cycle Network 

Local Government Grants program.  

 

PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$160,000 

Note: Project milestones are subject to contract and 

weather and may change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
Mid March 2021 Final Design 

March/April 2021 Fabrication 

May 2021 Construction Period 

 June 2021 Project Completion 

                                      May 2021 

The pedestrian traffic management plan that will be 

put in place for the duration of the construction period 

will be developed prior to works commencing. 


